Termly Updates – June and July 2025. 

Welcome back to our final term of the year! And what a lovely one we have planned. 
All of the children have started the term, being very busy in the garden, planting crops that we can nurture and eat this term. The have planted out rocket, lettuce, peppers chard and cucumber plants. We have observed our potatoes that we planted last term too. They have grown a lot! Not quite ready for us to dig up just yet but they will be perfect in July for us to have for lunch. 
Year 2 children will be starting a safety topic. They will learn about how to keep themselves safe in various scenarios as well as who they can ask for help if they need it. 
Later in the term, they will also be starting to explore a little bit about moving onto their next school – for those that are transitioning over to reception. 
We will also be very busy, practising our performance from some of our favourite songs, poems and rhymes. What a treat you will have in July!
Year 1 have started a farm topic. Each week, the children will be learning about a different animal you may find on the farmyard. Miss Laura has planned some lovely games and craft activities to go alongside the animal of the week. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year one are also busy, practising their songs and action rhymes for the concert. They have chosen a selection that they have really enjoyed from each topic we learnt about this year. 
